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Dear Peter, 
  
We would like to "Thank You" for the beautiful job you have done on restoring our lead 
light doors on our antique side board.   
My husband John has taken to restoring old furniture and we were given an old kitchen 
dresser that was in dire need of attention. 
After spending weeks searching this area for someone to restore our lead light we were 
on the verge of giving up when our friend recommended you.  
From the first time we spoke to the finish we were impressed by your friendly manner, 
professionalism and attention to detail.   
Even though we reside in different states the time frame to fruition was minimal as was 
the cost (which really surprised us). 
I would have no hesitation to recommend you to anyone who wants true quality from a 
true craftsman. 
  
Thank you once again. 
  
John & Julie Dowling 
Uralla NSW 2358 
 


